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1. Scheduling practices should be worked out between employers and employees.
2. The hospitality industry thrives in part because workers are able to have more 
control of their schedule. This bill would make it more difficult for both employers 
and employees.
3.The state should not impose financial penalties for changes to employees' schedules.
Our businesses already operate on thin margins. Now is not the time to consider 
adding to the stack of potential financial violations already on the books.


